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Dear Sir or Madam 

Consultation Paper - Proposed change to advisory group terms of reference to provide for 

staggered membership 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposal to change advisory group terms of 

reference to provide for staggered membership. Mighty River Power supports the proposal. 

We think it is important to avoid the risk of all or the majority of advisory group members 

concluding their term at the same time. Staggered membership helps to manage the transfer 

of institutional and corporate knowledge. 

Yours faithfully 

Sharron Came 

Regulatory Strategist 
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